
From: John F. Hatch

To: Galiano Island Local Trust Committee - Lisa Gauvreau, Ben Mabberley & Timothy Peterson

Date: February 07, 2025

Subject: Zoning application, PLRZ2024003

I am writing to offer my support to Leif Palmberg’s zoning application, PLRZ2024003. 

Leif has proposed three ideas which Galiano Island and residents will benefit from: 

1) The production of apple cider - supporting local food production
2) Small sawmill - production of local lumber 
3) Storage of aggregate materials - required for septic systems,  foundations, driveway 

surfacing and fire smart non combustible landscaping

Leif is a family person, resident and responsible young entrepreneur of Galiano Island.

Please consider supporting Lief’s proposed use of this property.

Sincerely,

John F. Hatch

Galiano Island  


